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15 January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Today we are launching a new badge for your children to work towards whilst learning remotely 
called ‘Unlock Your Potential’. 
 
This is a chance for your children to do something challenging, kind, thoughtful and fun. 
 
They will be awarded with a badge when they complete 5 of the pledges. 
 
The attached document explains everything your child needs to do to be awarded the badge. 
 
They will also have access to this in Google Classroom via their tutor group page. 
 
If you have any questions please email UYP@wildern.org 
 
Thank you. 
 
Miss C Applegate 
Tutor Programme Co-ordinator 
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